
Killingworth Planning & Zoning Commission 

323 Route 81 

Killingworth, Connecticut 06419 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION, JANUARY 16, 2024 

The Planning & Zoning Commission meeting scheduled for tonight has been cancelled due to 
inclement weather and rescheduled as a Special Meeting on Thursday, January 18, 2024 at 7:00 
PM, Town Office Building.  Application #382 has been postponed to next month’s February 
Planning & Zoning Meeting.   

 

Paul McGuinness, Chairman 


